Payment by Credit Card Now Available
Wednesday, 04 May 2011 18:22 -

Dear Paricipant,

We would like to inform you that you may now pay the FEDORA Summer University Fees by
credit card.

Please follow the link: https://www.easypay.qgr/FEDORA.pay?lang=2

Please note that in the field “Comments” you must refer to “Programme No. 80616”.

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require and apologise for the
delay.

Best wishes
FEDORA SU 2011 Organisation Committee
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